From: S 9(2)(a)

To: Simeon Brown
Subject: New Tunnels - Wellington
Date: Wednesday, 6 November 2024 9:01:03 AM

Hello Simeon
As a resident who lives near the proposed replacement road over the Ruahine's for the

Manawatu Gorge Road, and the very late introduced Toll proposal at the end of the
project, I assume that new Tunnels for Wellington will be Tolled? I would appreciate your
feedback.
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